
 
 

We’re excited to share that the Chehalis Tribal Loan Fund (CTLF) is expanding!   

Thanks to the long history of support and partnership from the Chehalis Tribe, State and 
local funders, and our community, CTLF is moving into a larger office space designed to 
serve more local families, Native entrepreneurs, and community members on their 
journeys toward financial empowerment.   

  

CTLF will be working limited hours until October 10 and will reopen for services at our new 
location on Tuesday, October 14 at 9:00am. 

Our new address is: 214 E Pine Street, Oakville, WA 98568 

  

This new, larger space will allow us to widen our impact and grow our programs, including 
the upcoming Business Incubator and Homeownership Program, both of which will be 
launching soon. These initiatives build on CTLF’s mission to Pave the way to Financial 
Empowerment Through Education, Coaching, and Fair Lending. 

 

Every milestone we reach reflects the shared vision of a stronger, more financially 
confident community. From small business dreams taking root to families achieving 
homeownership, your continued trust and collaboration make this work possible. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you into our new home soon; and to the many new 
beginnings it represents. 

 With gratitude, 
 

 

Tamra Marlowe De Nova 

Executive Director, Chehalis Tribal Loan Fund 



 
 


